
 
 

Please take a moment to prayerfully consider the various ways to support Mercy through the 
sponsorship of a Mercy student by covering part or all of her tuition and/or fees. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
SPONSOR A STUDENT  
 

Our mission states “Mercy High School, a Catholic college preparatory school immersed in the tradition 
of the Sisters of Mercy, educates and inspires young women of diverse backgrounds to lead and serve 
with compassion.”  Our student body is made up of young women from over 70 metropolitan Detroit 
communities. This broad, inclusive base provides Mercy with a rich, multi-ethnic constituency from 
diverse, socio-economic backgrounds. The common thread among staff, students and parents is a 
commitment to academic excellence, cultural diversity and the integration of Mercy Values into daily 
life. Mercy strives to ensure that any qualified student can have the opportunity to attend.  
 
All school operating expenses are paid for through student tuition and the generous support of donors.  
 
When you make a gift to help a student or several students, you will allow well deserving young 
women to receive an exemplary education rooted in the Catholic faith and the charism of the Sisters of 
Mercy.   Your generosity helps us to maintain our commitment to the Mercy Values.  
 
There are several ways in which to sponsor a Mercy girl.  The following opportunities would cover the 
Tuition and Fees for the 2019-2020 School Year.  

 

FULL TUITION: $13,720 (with fees $14,070) 
HALF TUITION: $6,860 (with fees $7,210) 

 
Your donation may be made in one lump sum or spread out in monthly payments. Please note that 
sponsored students will be chosen through our internal Tuition Assistance process based on several 
specific criteria.  All final decisions are made at the discretion of the Mercy Administration.  

 
TUITION ASSISTANCE FUND 
 

If you are unable to sponsor a student at any of these levels, please consider a donation to our Tuition 
Assistance Fund.  All donations to this fund are used to give financial aid packages to a large number of 
young women who would not otherwise be able to attend Mercy High School. Donations given prior to 
July 1 will support the following school year. 


